TULSA COUNTY

MEMO

PURCHASING
DEPARTMENT

DATE: March 25, 2019

FROM: Matney M. Ellis 7 /W
Purchasing Director //L/v//‘ < Z//K

TO: Board of County Commissioners

SUBJECT: Bid Rejection — Chevrolet and GMC Automotive Repair

On March 25, 2019, the Board of County Commissioners received and opened bids for
Chevrolet and GMC Automotive Repair, in which only one bid was received.

It is the recommendation of the Tulsa County Purchasing Department to reject the bid
for the Chevrolet and GMC Automotive Repair based on the following:

The bid did not included their insurance documentation which was required as per bid
conditions and specifications.

Due to the lack of acceptable responses, the Tulsa County Purchasing Department will
re-advertise this bid again.
This recommendation is respectfully submitted for your approval.
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ORIGINAL: Michael Willis, County Clerk, for the April 1, 2019 agenda.



